
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
NGX Station #2 and Huntingdon Backstopping of Physical Transactions 

 
This notice is a reminder that all transactions entered on the NGX Trading System for the NGX 

Station#2 and Huntingdon physical markets are considered firm.   
 
All transactions are subject to the physical delivery and receipt obligations on the applicable gas 

day.  All failures will be backstopped by NGX obtaining replacement supply or market gas the 
following gas day.  Any difference between the original transaction price and backstopping price will be 
passed to the failing counterparty, along with any other potential costs or penalties.   Please refer to 
section 5 of the NGX Contracting Parties Agreement for further information.  

 
Please contact the NGX Operations Desk at 403-974-4357 or your NGX Marketing 

Representative with any questions or comments. 
 
 


